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September 10, 2021 

Road Safety Improvements on Symes Road,  

Orman Avenue and Hilldale Road 
 

The City of Toronto is planning several road safety improvements that will be carried out as part of 
upcoming road reconstruction, road resurfacing and watermain replacement work on Symes Road, 
Orman Avenue and Hilldale Road. Work is expected to start in 2022. Once complete, this project will 
improve conditions for people walking, cycling and driving. A Construction Notice with detailed 
information about construction will be mailed to area residents and businesses before the work 
begins.  

 

We invite you to find out more about this project, and meet with City staff and your 
local Councillor Frances Nunziata at a Virtual Public Information Event on 

Monday, September 27, 2021 (details on page 2). 
 

Location of Road Safety Improvements 
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Road Safety Improvement Details 

Symes Road and Terry Drive intersection 
Corner radii reductions, accessible pedestrian crossings with tactile plates and updated pavement markings 

Symes Road (from 90 metres west of Glen Scarlett Road to Terry Drive) 
New curbs and sidewalk with guardrails and handrails (south side), reduced road width, accessible 
pedestrian crossings with tactile plates 

Symes Road (from Terry Drive to Orman Avenue) 
New curbs and sidewalk (north side), reduced road width, enhancements to crossing at Lavender Creek 
Trail, and accessible pedestrian crossings with tactile plates 

Orman Avenue (from Symes Road to Hilldale Road) 
New curbs and sidewalk (west side), reduced road width, and accessible pedestrian crossings with tactile 
plates 

Hilldale Road (from 35 metres south of Orman Avenue to Humber Boulevard) 
Reduced road width and accessible pedestrian crossings with tactile plates 

Virtual Public Information Event 

This Public Information Event will be conducted online and by telephone. This is based on the expert 

advice of the City's Medical Officer of Health to help reduce the spread of COVID-19 and to protect 

Toronto residents and staff. At the event, City staff will present the project and provide an opportunity 

for questions. Information and materials will be posted online at toronto.ca/symes prior to the event. 
 

 

 
Virtual 
Public 
Meeting 

Presentation and Question & Answer period:      
Monday, September 27, 2021, 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

 Join by 
computer, smart 
phone or tablet 

   Join by phone 
(audio only) 

Visit the project web page and 
register for the meeting: 
toronto.ca/symes 
 

You will receive an email with 
instructions on how to join the 
event via your device. If you do not 
register in advance, you can visit 
the project web page on the day of 
the event to find the login 
information. 

Five minutes before the 
meeting   starts, call  
416-915-6530 and enter 
access code 2450 977 9773 
 
View information material 
ahead of time on the project 
web page OR request 
material by email. 
 

 
Contact 

Michael Vieira 
Senior Public Consultation 
Coordinator, City of Toronto 
Phone: 416-392-0472 
E-mail: roadconstruction@toronto.ca 

Frances Nunziata 
City Councillor for York-South 
Weston 
Phone: 416-392-4091 
Email: 
councillor_nunziata@toronto.ca 

Webpage toronto.ca/symes 
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